
                      

                                         Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
23rd of February 2025 

                                                      Dunshaughlin-Culmullen Newsletter 
                                                       Parish Office; Pastoral Centre (Monday – Friday 10am until 2pm) 

                                         Phone 01 8259114 or email office@dcparish.ie 
                                                      Pastoral Centre: 01 802 4780 or email pcmanager@dcparish.ie 

                                                 Priest on Call: 01 825 9114 
                                        Website and Webcam www.dunshaughlin-culmullenparish.ie 

Mass Times:  Saturday Vigil Mass 7pm, Sunday 9 am, 12 noon  
Culmullen: Saturday Vigil Mass 6pm Sunday 10:30am 
Weekday Masses:   Culmullen 9am,  Dunshaughlin 10am    
Confessions:  Saturday 12noon - 1pm.  
Eucharistic Adoration: Dunshaughlin: Tuesdays 10:30am until 2 pm; 7-9 pm  
Culmullen: Thursdays 9:30am - 11 am 
Baptisms/Weddings/Mass Bookings: or email the Parish Office 10am -2pm Call 01 - 825 9114 
 

Mass Intentions for the coming week 
Saturday 22nd February Cul Vigil 6pm Bronach Daly;                  Enda & Packie Doyle;  

Lorna Blackall; 
Saturday 22nd February Dunsh Vigil 7pm Bill Murphy;                     Bea Mangan;    
Sunday 23rd  February Cul 10.30am Thomas Troy M.M;         J.J. Jim & Mary Troy & 

daughter Angela Wilson;  
Sunday 23rd  February Dunsh 12noon  Patty McCarthy M.M;     Christine Ormsby;  

Eamon Maher; 
Thursday 27th February Dunsh 10am  Michael Mahon    
Saturday 1st March Cul Vigil 6pm Carmel & Eimer Morris; 
Saturday 1st March  Dunsh Vigil 7pm Oliver Cuttle M.M.          Rita O ;Dwyer; 
Sunday 2nd March  Cul 10.30am Nuala Burke M.M.            

Bridget & Patrick Doyle 
Sunday 2nd March Dunsh 12noon Kathleen Jordan; 

 

Parish Envelopes  
Weekly envelopes have been distributed. If you have not received your box or would 
like to receive a box please contact the Parish Office. We thank you for your support. 
We encourage people to use standing orders; details can be obtained at Parish Office. 
For those using standing orders who wish to have a box of envelopes as well please 
let us know. Thank you for your support. 

 

Parish Pastoral Assembly 
Meeting, Pastoral Centre Wed 26th February 8 pm. If you have any issues/questions 
or suggestions you are welcome to contact or email the Secretary office@dcparish.ie 

 

Parish Pilgrimage to Fatima 
Escorted Group Pilgrimage to Fatima. Four nights from Dublin 16th  to 20th June 2025 
€695 euro per person sharing. 
Spiritual Director Fr Sean Henry. For details and booking contact Parish Office or 
Marian Pilgrimages. Tel 01 8788159 or www.marian.ie 

 

We remember in prayer  
We pray for the happy repose of the souls of Catherine O’Connor, Supple Park, Patsy 
Connaughton, Roscommon, (mother of Brian Connaughton, Red Bog Rd) and John 
Hagarty, Bolton, U.K. (father of John Hagarty, College Green). May they rest in peace. 
 



 

Lenten Mission for the Jubilee Year 
The Parish Pastoral Council are preparing a Parish Mission for the Wednesdays 
of Lent. 
Wednesday 5th March; The Mission will begin with blessing and distribution 
of ashes  
Wednesday 12th the March; at 7.30 special ceremony for ‘Launching the 
Jubilee’ 
Wednesday 19th March; Mission at 7.30 pm ‘Celebrating belonging to God’s 
Family’ 
Wednesday 26th March’ Mission session will focus on peace, not just in the 
world but in our homes and our hearts 7.30 pm 
Wednesday 2nd April; Mission theme will be ‘Young people and caring for 
Creation 7.30 pm 
Wednesday 9th April; will be ‘Prayer for Healing in body and soul’ with special 
blessing 7.30 pm 

Youth Pilgrimage to Rome 
Jubilee Youth Day in Rome, 28th July – 3rd August. Join with young people from 
around the world. Young parishioners over 18 who may be interested please contact 
Fr Sean —  Tel or email shenrypp@dcparish.ie. Sponsorship is available 

Faith Formation 
Unlocking the Mysteries of the Bible course continues each Monday at 8 pm in 
Pastoral Centre. To join just come along. 

Holy Spirit Course 
The ‘Gift’ a course reflecting on the Holy Spirit in our lives and in the Church. 
Starting Thurs 27th Feb for 7 weeks in the Pastoral Centre 8pm. All welcome 

Dunshaughlin Library 
Talk by Dr. Bláthnaid Nolan. On Irish women transported to Van Diemen’s Land 
during the Famine. Thursday 27th February. 7:30pm. 

Hymn 
Morning has broken like the first morning. 
Blackbird has spoken like the first bird 
Praise for the singing, praise for the 
morning. 
Praise for them springing fresh from the 
world. 

Sweet the rains new fall, sunlit from 
Heaven. 
Like the first dewfall on the first grass. 
Praise for the sweetness of the wet garden, 
Sprung in completeness where His feet 
pass. 

 

Pastoral Worker 
Dunshaughlin/Culmullen Parish are recruiting a paid, part-time Co-ordinator. 
The Position involves working in a pastoral role with the Priests and Parish 
Pastoral Council in the Parish. 
If you think you might be suitable for this position please apply in writing with 
CV to Fr Sean Henry, Parochial House, Main Street, Dunshaughlin. 
For information on the details of the position email shenrypp@dcparish.ie 
Closing date for applications will be Friday 28th February. 


